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Comments: | fully support the creation of the Redstone to McClure trail. For the sake of wildlife, it is imperative
that this area is managed. There is already a highway running through this area. Hundreds and hundreds of
cars, campers and trucks on the highway are far more dangerous for the wildlife than a trickle of cyclists on a
nearby trail.

Cycling on 133 is dangerous. Drivers and cyclists will be happier to be separated than continue to share the road.
Linking the Coal Basin trails to McClure and the Ragged Trail is a huge improvement. Please move forward with
this trail. Thank you.



